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Hello, 

I would like to provide a public comment on the PTAA school. I am pushing to fund this
school, the Southern  Nevada urban micro Academy has been and amazing and my son Urijah
Johnson who attends, loves it.

Michelle Johnson 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

mailto:michellej824@yahoo.com
mailto:publiccomment@spcsa.nv.gov
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.onelink.me%2f107872968%3fpid%3dInProduct%26c%3dGlobal_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers%26af_wl%3dym%26af_sub1%3dInternal%26af_sub2%3dGlobal_YGrowth%26af_sub3%3dEmailSignature&c=E,1,0ZbMUY8WKgJkojGNWrNtd_M205xe9O4Sxm4COHi0zaLtl2sfLb3i4zJ8IVgKziRlNirt1DV81awbHVt7MKkug2VXEX3ZM0LzKuwpeaPA&typo=1

